

STATE OF WASHINGTON HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

626 8th Avenue, SE • P.O. Box 45502 • Olympia, Washington 98504-5502

April 13, 2017

Hugh Straley, MD Chair Robert Bree Collaborative Foundation for Health Care Quality 705 Second Avenue, Suite 410 Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Dr. Straley:

SUBJECT: Bree Collaborative Behavioral Health Integration Report and Recommendations

Thank you for your correspondence of March 28. We have reviewed the Behavioral Health Integration Report and Recommendations work from the Collaborative and accept this work. This report adds value to the ongoing agency and legislative efforts, to achieve bi-directional integration of health care services for our Washington residents and will inform improved integration in the primary care settings.

Thank you and the Collaborative for continuing your outstanding efforts to improve health care in Washington. Should you have questions or concerns, please contact Josh Morse, Health Technology Assessment Program Director, by telephone at 360-725-0839 or via email at josh.morse@hca.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Dorothy F. Teeter, MHA

Director

cc: Dan Lessler, Chief Medical Officer, CQCT, HCA Josh Morse, HTA Program Director, CQCT, HCA